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 A reminder that we have an 

answer machine system in 

place to report any absences               

If your child is absent, please 

can you ring the office, select 

option one and leave a 

message to say why your child 

is ill. Please give your child’s 

name and class. This will avoid 

school having to contact you 

each time your child is not in 

school.       

Can I also remind parents that 

the school doors open at 

8.45am please make every 

effort to get your children to 

school on time. We are having 

far too many children arriving 

late each day. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

Huge thanks to everyone who was able to support our Learning 

Together event last week. It was a huge success. Here are some of 

year 3 enjoying the experience with their family members.  

 

 

 Reception J 

  enjoyed a  

   first visit  

      from  

PC Manus this 

   week and  

finding out a  

little bit about  

  the role of 

    a Police  

     Officer! 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This week in Year 3 they have been creating their world using 

different materials. Great job Blwyddyn 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Theodore J – 24th November 

Angel L – 24th November 

Summer M – 24th November 

Valentino M – 27th November 

Marlee S – 27th November 

Freddie-Jay H – 30th November 

 

 
 

 

 

If you attended our Learning 

Together sessions last week, please 

take a minute to complete the 

feedback form so that we can take 

on board any suggestions you may 

have in order to improve.  

If you filled it in on the day      

THANK YOU. 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 2nd December  

1/2MH & 1/2P Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Design to Smile Early Years 

Tuesday 3rd December   

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y6 Swimming 

Design to Smile Early Years 

Wednesday 4th December 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Design to Smile Early Years 

Thursday 5th December 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest 

School/Life Skills 

Solihull Training for parents    

9am – 12pm Training Room 

Christmas Fair 

2.30pm – 4pm 

Friday 6th December 

Flu Nasal Spray 

Reception – Year 6 

A reminder that our Christmas 

Fair will be on next Thursday. Any 

parents of pupils in Nursery – Y2 

can collect at 2.30pm but will 

need to sign their children out at 

the office. Yr 3 and above will be 

released as normal and be able to 

visit the Christmas Fair from 

3:15pm 

We appreciate 

parking is difficult 

but please be 

mindful of our 

neighbours when 

dropping off and 

picking up and do 

not block their 

drives. It would 

be great to see 

more children 

walking to school 

to keep fit and 

healthy! 

 


